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This week at BPA has been jam packed with Easter activities.
Wednesday saw the Easter Bonnet Parade for Early Years and

KS1 and the Eggs-hibition for KS2. I know our PE coach Mr
Toulson found it incredibly difficult to pick winners. Many

thanks to all the children who entered the competitions and to
the parents for their support. I was incredibly fortunate on

Thursday to watch Year 5s Easter Assembly. It was amazing to be
able to welcome the parents back into the school building again
- it's been a long time coming. The performance was superb and

I was very proud of their efforts.
Finally, as another half term draws to a close, I would just like
to take this opportunity to thank the children for the hard

work and dedication to their learning, the parents once again
for your invaluable support and finally to all of the staff at

BPA who work tirelessly each and every day to ensure the
children are getting the very best in every aspect. I wish
everyone a happy, relaxing and enjoyable Easter holiday.

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


There were some fantastic entries to our KS1 Easter bonnet competition and KS2
Eggshibition . It was very difficult to chose the winners. 








Year 6 have produced some truly wonderful poetry about
Autism - linked in to this being World Autism Awareness

Week. Launchpad have been celebrating their super powers
- being autistic is celebrated and seen as something

amazing. 
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This week we have been celebrating Autism Awareness Week. The
children have been learning about what Autism is and other

neurodiversity diagnosis that many children have in our school.
We believe that it's not just awareness but acceptance that is
key for supporting all our children in school. I feel that our
pupils promote this acceptance and belief which, has become

part of our ethos! 

This week in Year 5 we have had the opportunity to perform our
Easter performance to the whole school and to parents. We retold
the easter story and sang some easter related songs too. A big well

done to all children that took part and putting 110% effort into the
performance! Some children had to fill in at the last minute for

some parts but still did amazingly well! You should all be so proud of
yourselves. If you came along to watch, we hope you enjoyed it. 

Today we were extremely lucky to have a production of The
Hobbit for the whole school. The children joined in with all the
songs, behaved impeccably and had a magnificent time. What a

wonderful end to a tremendous half term!



After School Clubs 



All afterschool clubs will continue on after the easter break, with the 
exception of gardening club, which will no longer be running.

Mondays
Cooking Club - starting Monday 25th April 

Arts and Crafts - starting Monday 25th April 
Tuesdays

Year 5/6 Film Club - starting Tuesday 26th April
Bug Club - starting Tuesday 26th April

Year 3/4 Film Club - starting Tuesday 26th April
Art club - starting Tuesday 26th April

Wednesdays
Year 5/6 - Football Club - starting Wednesday 27th April

Thursdays
Year 3/4 - Football Club - starting Wednesday 27th April






This half terms reading raffle winners are........



6 Ariana 
5 Bella 

4 kaitlin 
3 Dylan 
2 Amelia

1 Max
R Scarlet 
N Teddy 



Friday 1st April: Break up for half term
Tuesday 19th April: Return to school
Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday - School closed
Wednesday 4th May: Year 4 trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park
Friday 6th may: Reception to Year 6 - Nurse in school for
height and weight screening.
Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May - Year 6 SATs week (All
children need to be in school)
Wednesday 18th May: Year 2 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park
Friday 20th May: Bring £1 and Wear Denim for Dementia Day
Friday 20th May: School closes for 2 weeks
Monday 6th June: Return to school

       Diary Dates:

Coffee & a Chat 
Every Wednesday morning (term

time only).
This will be held in 'Rockets'

house from 9am 



Come along, meet new people and
have some fun 

Looking forward to seeing you 
Mrs Willetts 


